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12th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time. 21st June 2015 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat    20th       7.30pm Kathleen Frawley, Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Michael Enright, Gleann Cora 
Sun   21st  11.00am Michael McNamara, Carnakilla 
    John & Mary Gleeson, Ralahine      

Mon  22nd   10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue   23rd    10.00am Michael Shinners, Glenaifreann 
Wed  24th  10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 25th    10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri    26th 10.00am Daily Mass   
Sat   27th    7.30pm Thomas Casey, Ballycar Road 
    Mike & Mary McNamara, Glenaifreann & their sons Jack & Mike 
    Tom & Ellen Corbett, Carnakilla & their son Sean     
Sun  28th 11.00am Sunday Mass        

 
Wells 
Sat    20th       6.30pm Gerry McMahon, Hill Road.   
Sun   21st    10.00am Sunday Mass 
Sat    27th       6.30pm Pete & John Hayes, Hill Road & deceased family members  
Sun   28th    10.00am Paddy Frost, Firgrove 
 
Carrigerry  
Sun  21st   9.00am Denis & Mary Ellen Henchy & deceased family members 
    Paddy & Josie Considine, Carhue & their daughter Bridget 
Sun  28th   9.00am The Moylan Family, Cahertigue  

Abundance Prayer Group 

Last week’s Church Collection-€1658.78.  Thank You  

Recent Death 
Pray for the happy repose of the soul of  
Pa Crowe, Muckanagh,       May he rest in peace 

St Vincent de Paul urgently need an Electric 
Cooker in good working condition. Please 

call 086 3024238 or the parish  
office on 061 368127 

Masses offered for John, Christina and Tommy 
Melican, Carnakilla whose anniversaries occur at 
this time.  

Irish Wheelchair Ass. Will hold a church gate  
collection in our parish this weekend 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  The Diocese has been 
allocated extra capacity to bring pilgrims who are sick or need assistance to 
Lourdes in the Diocesan pilgrimage on 26th June to 1st July. This is an ideal 
opportunity for people who have never had the opportunity where all your 
medical and caring needs will be looked after while in Lourdes.  A special 
price of €575  is available for this section and a medical form needs to be 
completed. Details can be got from Fr Tom Ryan  Shannon Pilgrimage Di-
rector for the Diocese on (061) 364133.  
 

*****************    
 

The annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock this year will 
take place on Sunday 5th July, sharing with Ferns as we have in previous 
years.  See separate email for transport details for parishes in the 
Clare / Limerick area .    
 

*****************  
Lough Derg; Time for Body & Soul; Annual 3 day Ennis Parish Pil-
grimage to Lough Derg; Mon 3rd August to Wed 5th. Bookings being now 
taken at Parish Office 065 6824043. 

 
*****************    

San Giovanni, Medjugorje & Assisi:  19th - 28th August, 3 
nights San Giovanni, 2 nights Assisi, 3 Nights Medjugorje. Bus travel from 
Miltown Malbay via Ennis to Dublin. For further details contact Mary O' 
Loughlin 065-7084000 or Fr. Pat Larkin 087-2300627  



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Bingo on Wednesday June 24th will be in aid of Cancer 
Research for Children in the Childrens Hospital Crumlin. Ger 
Lawlor is doing a sponsored cycle and the board of Directors 
are delighted to support him by having a bingo night in aid of 
this very worthy cause. Bingo in every Wednesday night at 
8.30pm. The Jackpot is currently €5,350. 
 
 
Spancilhill Fair Family Fun Evening takes place on Sun-
day June 21st from 5pm onwards at the field behind 
Duggan’s Pub. Fun for all ages-not to be missed! The an-
nual horse fair will take place on Tuesday June 23rd" 

 

 

Cahercalla Hospice Charity Shop  
Did you know that every purchase you make at Cahercalla 
Hospice Charity Shop goes towards palliative care at  
Cahercalla Hospice. This month we have a great selection of 
summer clothing for all the family at fantastic prices to suit 
your budget. Shop local for all your needs at lower Parnell 
Street Ennis. 
 
 
Ballycar School and Preschool are currently accepting 
enrolments for 2015/16 and 2016/17. Elaine Boyce of 
Ballycar Preschool and After School Club can be  
contacted on 087 6244465. See 
www.ballycarschool.weebly.com for details. 

 

 

Senior Camogie Team Bake Sale 

A big thank you from Newmarket Camogie Club for the  
generosity shown to their recent fundraiser - the bake sale 
held last weekend at all churches. Much needed funds were 
raised. The amount raised was €1642.00.  

 

 

36th Annual Clare 250 Mile Cycle Held on the 16/17 May to 

raise funds for the pilgrimage to Lourdes and the  

construction of Clare 250 Cancer Centre in Ruan.  Kevin 

O’Connor would like to say a big thank you to all who  

supported him in this  very worth while event. 

A total of €1300.00 was raised in sponsorship.  

The centre in Ballygriffy Ruan is almost complete. Anyone 

who would like to visit the center for a preview please con-

tact me on "086 2402839"    Thanks  Regards kevin 

 

Meals on WheelsMeals on WheelsMeals on WheelsMeals on Wheels    

 
Last meeting before the summer recess will be held in 
the Obair Offices this Tuesday 23rd June at 7pm. All 

committee members are requested to attend.  

                        Parish Walk :  
 

Sports Fields & People 
Sunday 28th June :  

Ralahine to Crowe’s Ministers Cross.  
Depart the Fair Green @ 3pm.  

All Welcome 

GAA Lotto: 

Numbers Drawn; 8, 16, 20, 27.  No winner of €9050 Jackpot. Online Win-

ner; Bill Marfell. €40 Winners; Mary O’Grady, Ciara Moynihan, Sean 

Greene, Cathal Finucane, Claire Ryan. 

Next Week’s Draw on 21/06/15 at The Honk with a Jackpot of €9200. 
 

Results: 

Senior Hurling Clare Cup; O’Callaghans Mills 2-17 Newmarket-on-

Fergus 0-08.  Intermediate Hurling Clare Cup: NOF 1-11 Bodyke 2-

08. Junior B League: NOF 3-20 Clarecastle 1-04 
 

Minor Hurlers: 

Best of luck to the Clare Minor Hurlers who take on Tipperary on 

24/06/15 in Semple Stadium in the Munster semi-final. Our own 

Colin Guilfoyle and Liam O’Connor will represent the Blues in 

Thurles and we wish them well. 

What is a Dad? 

 

A Dad is a person 
who is loving and kind, 
And often he knows 
what you have on your mind. 
He's someone who listens, 
suggests, and defends. 
A dad can be one 
of your very best friends! 
He's proud of your triumphs, 
but when things go wrong, 
A dad can be patient 
and helpful and strong 
In all that you do, 
a dad's love plays a part. 
There's always a place for him 
deep in your heart. 
And each year that passes, 
you're even more glad, 
More grateful and proud 
just to call him your dad! 
Thank you, Dad... 
for listening and caring, 
for giving and sharing, 
but, especially, for just being you! 
 

Happy Father's Day! 

Clare/Shannon archaeological & Historical Societies evening 
outing to grounds of Paradise House, Ballynacally will take 
place on Wednesday 24 June.. Mary Hestor will lead tour, 
meeting at the Village Greene, Ballynacally at 7 p.m. All wel-
come. Contact Edel @ 087 9165916 


